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March 19, 2024 
 
 
Dear Friend: 
 
The Nevada Academy of Family Physicians Foundation will be holding our 19th Annual Wine 
Tasting and Silent Auction fundraising event May 3, 2024 at the Reno Ballroom in Downtown 
Reno. One of the important missions of the NAFP Foundation is to encourage and assist men and 
women in preparing and establishing themselves in family practice. The Foundation’s Dr. Lisa 
Yao and Dr. Donald Van Dyken Memorial Scholarships are awarded annually to deserving 
medical students. Additional scholarships are offered annually for students to attend national 
conferences and get involved in family medicine. Other philanthropic activities include 
coordinating the Tar Wars tobacco prevention program in Nevada elementary schools. The NAFP 
Foundation has been responsible for Tar Wars being presented to over 150,000 students in 
Nevada. We are asking for your help sustaining these important activities as we strive to seek 
ways to enhance the health of the people of Nevada. 
 
As part of our event, Silent and Live Auctions will be held to raise money for the Foundation. We 
are asking your help in making this event a success by donating a Gift Certificate, Gift Basket or 
item of your choice for the Auction. Your donation will be featured in the brochure printed for the 
evening, as well as a professionally created display at the Auction. Our target audience will be 
over 400 Physicians and Health Care Professionals, all of whom will, by your gift, be given an 
opportunity to become acquainted with you and your business. 
 
To make it convenient for you to donate your gift, we have enclosed a sponsor form which can be 
returned to 475 Hill St, Ste B, Reno, NV 89501 or faxed to 775-826-4475. Should you need further 
information, please contact me at 775-772-0469. We look forward to your favorable response to 
this very worthwhile cause and thank you for your consideration. Don’t forget, YOUR GIFT IS 
TAX-DEDUCTIBLE! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
____________________   ____________________ 
S. William Pierce, MD    C. Brooke Wong 
NAFP Foundation President   NAFP Executive Director 

 



Nevada Academy of Family Physicians Foundation 
Wine Tasting & Silent Auction 

Auction Item Registration Form 
May 3, 2024 

 
Donor Name:             
Contact Name and Title:            
Day Phone:       Fax:        
Address:              
City/State/Zip:             
Item Donated:             
Description of Item:            
              
              
              

Value:$    
 

Please return this form no later than 
April 26, 2024 in order to be included in the Auction Brochure. 

 
 Item/Certificate is enclosed. 
 Item needs to be picked up. 
 Item will be delivered by     (name) on____/____/____ to the 

NAFP Foundation. 
 

The NAFP Foundation has been granted a 
501(c)(3) nonprofit status by the Internal Revenue Service.  All donations to the Foundation  

are tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. Tax ID # 88-0441356 
 

Thank you for your donation. 
 

                         NAFP Foundation 
                         475 Hill St., Ste B 
                         Reno, NV 89501 
                         (775) 826-5100 
                         (775) 826-4475  FAX 
                         brooke@nvafp.com 
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